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Coming Events and Information

A Word from Charles
Hello Everyone!!!
 
Where did January go?? The month of January went by in a
hurry. During the month of January, my first 100 days came
to pass. I have enjoyed getting to meet most of the pastors. I
have a few pastors left that I will be seeing very
soon. Meeting the pastors is very important. From my own
pastoral experience, I know about the struggles, and the
stress in ministry. It takes a tremendous amount of strength
to be a pastor as well as church staff.  These first hundred
days has been a new and great experience. In January, we

had 2 Pastors’ fellowship meeting. It was a great time of fellowship and much needed
even for myself. It was wonderful to be together. As you know, we were taught to isolate in
Covid. Needless to say, isolation has hurt and hindered some of the ministry of the
church. Coming out of the isolation is key for the days ahead. 

I have started to get out in the community as well. I had a meeting with New Hope
Pregnancy Center. I appreciate Stuart and Jami Chowning introducing me to this much
needed ministry in our area.  Information will be coming soon on how we can help. Filling a
baby bottle with coins is just the beginning. There are many ways we can help. From
being a mentor to helping with basic infant needs for these families. Also, Bill Clark
introduced me to Nate Sallee with Fellowship of Christian Athletes, FCA. Nate and his wife
Katelyn serve the Northern Kentucky Area in our schools.  Nate said, “Our family’s mission
is to minister to coaches and athletes right here in NKY. God has uniquely gifted us and
worked in our lives in such a way that has prepared us for this...that’s also why he gets all
the credit for any win we experience! We will be sharing as on how we can cooperate
together in this missionary endeavor. 

Also, in January, we had a Ready Church meeting. This was sponsored by KBC Disaster
Relief. I appreciate Ron Crow sharing with us on how churches can prepare for disaster
by developing a strategy to ministry to their community during a crisis. I have seen this
first on December 10, 2021, when the tornado came through West Kentucky. I am thankful
for all that attended, we had several churches represented. NKBA has a Disaster Relief
Coordinator, Greg Hoskins from Burlington has agreed to be our DR Coordinator. We are
excited about Greg leading us in Disaster Relief. (See DR message below from Greg.)

On February 24-25, we are having a DNow weekend at Burlington Baptist
Church. This is a great opportunity for students to be with other students of other
churches in our association. It is a powerful time of discipleship for our students.  I think at
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this point we have 10 churches participating. The DNow event It has large group sessions
and small group sessions. Registration will begin at 5:30 pm with dinner. DNow will
conclude on Saturday afternoon. If you need more information contact Josh Skipper, KBC
Regional Campus Minister, 859-512-1428.

On February 28 we will have two Worship & Music Roundtables & Shop Talks.  These
events are discussion-based networking and training events. They are intended for full-
time worship leaders, part-time worship leaders, bivocational worship leaders, volunteer
worship leaders, spouses or other church members interested in knowing more about
leading worship. Jason “Bubba” Stewart will be leading the event. This Worship
Roundtable is at 9:30 AM (EST) @ Erlanger Baptist Church. This Worship Shop Talk
is at 6:00 PM (EST) @ Northern KY Baptist Association. You can register for these
events on the kybaptist.org website. If you need additional help, call the NKBA office. 

On a personal note, I appreciate who prayed for me during a recent test. The test results
came back good, and I will follow-up in a year. Also, I will be sending out a letter about my
family in Poland. Travis and Victoria Ammon serve as missionaries in Gdansk,
Poland. Travis and the pastor are looking at coming to Northern KY in March for a few
days. They are seeking support for the new church they are building. If a church, mission
committee or pastor would like to schedule an appointment let me know. Some look for
new mission projects each year and I can provide that information for you. 

Praying for you,
Bro. Charles W. Frazier 

Welcome NKBA DR Coordinator

Hi! I’m Greg Hoskins. I am a long-time member of
Burlington Baptist Church. I’m excited to be the
Disaster Relief Coordinator for the Northern KY
Baptist Association. In the upcoming months, I will be
contacting churches in the association and the
current and expired credentialed Disaster Relief
Volunteers. My hope is that we can work together to
put Disaster Relief teams together and be ready when
we are called to serve. One upcoming Disaster Relief

Training is going to be April 22 at Burlington Baptist Church. This is the closest location to
get our credentials current for those that are expired and to get new volunteers trained.
You can register at KYBAPTIST.ORG/DR. This is on the Kentucky Baptist Convention
website.
In the meantime, if you have any questions, you can reach me at 859-468-1809. Thank
you for your willingness to SERVE. 

Worship & Music Roundtables
Worship & Music Shop Talk

Tuesday, February 28, 2023
Worship Roundtable, 9:30 AM,

Erlanger Baptist Church Church
Worship Shop Talk, 6:00 PM,

NKBA Office
Worship & Music Roundtables & Shop Talks are discussion-based networking and training
events. They are intended for full-time worship leaders, part-time worship leaders, bi-
vocational worship leaders, volunteer worship leaders, spouses or other church members
interested in knowing more about leading worship. For more information and to register for
this free event, visit Worship Roundtable & Shop Talk - Kentucky Baptist Convention.

https://www.kybaptist.org/event/worship-roundtable-shop-talk-5/
https://www.kybaptist.org/disaster-relief/#:~:text=Wherever the disaster occurs%2C Kentucky volunteers may be,are trained as Kentucky Baptist Disaster Relief workers.
https://www.kybaptist.org/event/worship-roundtable-shop-talk-5/


REACH Evangelism
and Missions
Conference

March 13 and 14
Severns Valley Baptist

Elizabethtown, KY

Visit kybaptist.org/reach
for more information and to
register.
Bro. Charles would like to get

a group together to go down on Monday and come back that night. We will take one of the
NKBA buses. If you are interested, please let Bro. Charles know!

VBS Clinic

Saturday, March 25
First Baptist Church, Richmond

VBS Clinics cover:
• Training for specific roles
• Opportunity to share ideas
• Overview of VBS materials by Answers
in Genesis, Group Publishing and
LifeWay Christian Resources
For more information and to register, visit

Vacation Bible School - Kentucky Baptist Convention.

Pastor Position Available
First Baptist Church, Dayton, KY

​
The First Baptist Church of Dayton, Ky., is seeking a new
pastor. Our current pastor is retiring as of January 1, 2023.
Interested applicants should send a cover letter, resume,
at least three references and a sample sermon – either a

video copy (DVD) or a link to the sermon online. Applications can be mailed to the church,
501 Dayton Avenue, Dayton, KY 41074, to the attention of Gail Myers, chair of the
pastoral search committee, or emailed to FirstBaptistDaytonKy@fioptics.com. All
applications will remain confidential. The final vote for a new pastor will be made by the
congregation, following the rules set forth in the church constitution and bylaws. Questions
can be directed to Gail at the above email address. Application deadline is January 30,
2023.

Part Time Worship Leader Needed
Piner Baptist Church, Piner, KY

We are looking for a Minister of Music at Piner Baptist
Church in Piner, KY. This is a bi-vocational (part-time,
approximately 6 hours per week) position. If interested,
please send resume to:
office.assistant@pinerbaptist.org.
Job Description:

Born again Christian, servant hearted, with a genuine passion for worship, music,
and Christian unity.

https://www.kybaptist.org/reach/
https://www.kybaptist.org/vacation-bible-school/
mailto:FirstBaptistDaytonKy@fioptics.com
mailto:office.assistant@pinerbaptist.org


Agreement and observance of the Baptist Faith and Message 2000.
Ability to sing and read music. Ability to play a musical instrument optional.
Excellent communication skills.
Basic understanding (or willingness to learn) church presentation software.
Must undergo a background check.
Work weekly with pastor to plan, prepare and provide direction for a blended
worship service on both Sunday mornings and nights.
Oversee Praise Team through recruitment, rehearsals and musical training.
Lead and direct worship at weekly scheduled and special services.
Enlist and use the talents within the church congregation.
Attend appropriate meetings.
Maintain copyright records and adhere to lawful guidelines applicable to the use of
copyrighted material.

Piner Baptist Church, 15044 Madison Pike, Morning View, KY 41063, 859-356-3222

Children's Director
Fort Mitchell Baptist

Fort Mitchell Baptist Church has an
immediate opening for a Children’s

Director. Interested applicants should mail a cover letter and resume to the church.
Applications can be mailed to Fort Mitchell Baptist Church, 2323 Dixie Highway, Fort
Mitchell, KY 41017. 

Mark Your Calendars:
February 19 - Focus on WMU Sunday
February 24-25 - DNow Weekend
February 26 - Racial Reconciliation Sunday
February 28 - Worship & Music Roundtable/Shop Talk
March 5-11 - Week of Prayer for NAMB & Annie Armstrong
March 13-14 - REACH Evangelism and Missions Conference
March 19 - Church Planting Emphasis Sunday
March 25 - VBS Clinic, FBC Richmond, KY
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https://www.kybaptist.org/event/week-of-prayer-for-namb-annie-armstrong-2/
https://www.nkbaptist.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NKBAROCKS

